

MATÈRIA:	English		CURS	1 <sup>st</sup> ESO
PROFESSOR/A	Maria Pérez			
Data entrega:	19 <sup>th</sup> April	Mail d'entrega:	mpere5	93@xtec.cat

My dearest students,

I send you lots of love and kisses. I miss you all!!!!

#### **READING COMPREHENSION**

#### 1. Read the text.

#### My working day

My working day starts very early. From Monday to Friday I get up at half past three and I have a shower and a cup of coffee. I usually leave the house at ten past four because the car always arrives a few minutes early. I get to the studio at about five o'clock and start work. My programme *Good Morning Britain* starts at seven o'clock and finishes at nine o'clock. Then I leave the studio at a quarter past ten. After that, I go shopping and visit some friends. I get home at three o'clock. A woman helps me with the housework and the ironing. I read a newspaper and do some work.

Then my husband gets home at half past five in the evening and I cook dinner. We stay at home in the evening. We don't go out because I go to bed very early. We usually watch television and then I go to bed at half past eight, I'm usually asleep by nine o'clock. I think my job is very interesting but I don't like getting up very early.

- 2. Read these questions carefully. You can look up the words you don't understand on www.wordreference.com
- 1. How long does 'Good Morning Britain' last?
- 2. What time does Cynthia get up during the week?
- 3. What is the name of the TV show Cynthia works on?
- 4. Why doesn't she go out in the evening during the week?
- 5. What does she do in the afternoon at home?
- 6. When does Cynthia cook dinner?

7. Where do Cynthia and her husband stay in the evening?						
8. Where does the car take her?						
9. How does she get to the studio?						
10. What time does 'Good Morning Britain' finish?						
3. Choose the correct answer from the squares and write it below every question .						
Half past	She goes by	To the	'Good	Two hours		
three	car	studio	<b>Morning</b>			
			Britain'			
Nine o'clock	She reads a	After her	Because she	They stay at		
	newspaper	husband	gets up very	home		
		gets home	early			

4. <u>Copy the ten questions and their answers</u> in a white sheet of paper. Remember to use the guided lines and a good handwriting. Please, be organized.				
5. Take a good photo of your questions and answers.				
6. Name your photo, like this: Reading1-3rd Term-1st ESO				
7. Send this photo to my e-mail: mpere593@xtec.cat				
ATTENTION, PLEASE!!!				
If you have to do the <u>English Resit Dossier- 2<sup>nd</sup> Term</u> and you have already finished it, please, TAKE GOOD PICTURES FROM YOUR ANSWERS and name the file, like this: <b>ERD-2nd Term-1st ESO</b> Then, <u>send it to my e-mail address:</u> mpere593@xtec.cat				
Thanks a lot!!!!				
Maria				



Observacions:	